
From: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/27/2016 6:16:44 PM

Subject: FW: FYI -

Holly,
 
Per our conversation earlier, below is AJ's email and I have attached a link to the regulation below. I 
will follow-up with you tomorrow.
 

All the best,
 
Karen
 

https://www.law.cornell.edu/cfr/text/45/400.27
 

Karen Luchka Wingo
 
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
 
South Carolina Department of Social Services
 
1535 Confederate Avenue
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
 

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
 
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov
 
www.dss.sc.gov
 

Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal 
and/or state law, or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and violations of 
applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.  If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete this 
message
 

Do not use this email to make a report of abuse or neglect.  To make a report of abuse or neglect, 
please call your local DSS office or law enforcement immediately.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Johnson, Andrew 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:47 AM
 
To: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: FYI - Trafficking Bill
 

mailto:Wingo,%20Karen%20%3CKaren.Wingo@dss.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov


Karen,
 
In thinking about our conversation, I believe you mentioned additional action on the bill dealing with 
our reporting of information. There is a CFR section which may be useful to you - it is 45 CFR § 
400.27 Safeguarding and sharing of information with regard to refugees. 
 
That section provides, "(a) Except for purposes directly connected with, and necessary to, the 
administration of the [refugee resettlement] program, a State must ensure that no information about, 
or obtained from, an individual and in possession of any agency providing assistance or services to 
such individual under the plan, will be disclosed in a form identifiable with the individual without the 
individual's consent, or if the individual is a minor, the consent of his or her parent or guardian."
 

(b) The provision by a State to a local resettlement agency or by a local resettlement agency to a 
State, of information as to whether an individual has applied for or is receiving cash assistance and 
the individual's address and telephone number is to be considered undertaken for a purpose directly 
connected with, and necessary to, the administration of the program during the first 36 months after 
such individual's entry into the United States.
 
[51 FR 3914, Jan. 30, 1986, as amended at 54 FR 5476, Feb. 3, 1989; 65 FR 15443, Mar. 22, 2000] 
AJ -----Original Message-----
 


